10th August, 1967

LG/JFS

The Editor.,
"The Australian Women's Weekly",
Box 4088WW, G.P.O.,
SYDNEY. 2001

Dear Sir,

I would like to express my thanks and appreciation for the delightful feature (August 16, Page 7) about my work on behalf of Italians in Australia.

Of the many articles which have appeared in various publications since my return from Italy, Barbara Martyn's is undoubtedly the most accurate and, for my part, I would not wish to change a word of it.

You are fortunate in having the services of a reporter like Barbara Martyn. She is an extremely perceptive person and, unlike many journalists, she gathers her facts carefully and presents them honestly

Again thanking you for the pleasure you have given to so many of my compatriots.

Yours cordially,

(Mrs ) LENA GUSTIN